
 

Carl 

Sorry for getting this out late. We, the Shubenacadie Legion, heard that there was talk of 

moving the cenotaph. This was to facilitate expanding the parking area. If this is going to 

happen, the legion executive has discussed this and is recommending that if it, the cenotaph, 

has to be moved, can it please be moved to the Legion property and placed between the flag 

pole and the notice sign facing the school. This would allow Remembrance Day ceremonies to 

take place without hindering the traffic on the main hwy. 2 road.  

For your consideration 

Michael Chapman 

Michael Chapman 

President 

Shubenacadie Legion Branch 111 

08-111@legion.ca 

902-818-1254 
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